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RE: VOFF Open Letter to Helen Rowell 29.05.2023

[SEC=OFFICIAL] Inbox ×

<Ben.McLean@apra.gov.au> May 30, 2023, 1:57 PM (3 days ago)

to me, Info

Ben McLean

Dear Mr Telford,
 
APRA confirms receipt of your letter dated 28 May 2023. I can also confirm that Mrs Rowell is aware of
your letter. Having reviewed your correspondence, APRA continues to stand by comments Mrs Rowell
made in relation to Trio Capital in her speech to the Governance and Risk Management Forum on 17
May. APRA further notes that the failure of Trio Capital was thoroughly investigated by both APRA and
the Australian Securities and Investments Commission at the time, with APRA’s investigation finalised in
2013 and the investigation report published on the APRA website. On that basis, APRA does not believe
there are grounds to conduct further inquiries into the matter and does not intend to engage in any
further correspondence with you on this issue.
 
Regards,
Ben
 
 
BEN MCLEAN

External Communications Manager — Corporate Affairs

D 07 3001 8506 | E ben.mclean@apra.gov.au

AUSTRALIAN PRUDENTIAL REGULATION AUTHORITY

500 Queen St (Level 3), Brisbane, QLD 4000

GPO Box 9836, Brisbane, QLD 4001

T 07 3001 8500 | W www.apra.gov.au

 
 
 

From: John TELFORD <johntelford2021@gmail com>
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